
       

     

 

HeppSY Learner Survey 

 

Outwood Academy Carlton receives funding from the Higher Education Progression 

Partnership and, as in previous years, HeppSY is asking for your support in asking students 

to complete the National Learner Survey. The survey is an important part of evaluating the 

national impact of funding. This year the student survey includes questions about their future 

study plans and career prospects given the pandemic.   

  

The survey will be live for learners until Friday December 17th via this link:  

 

bit.ly/HeppSYSurvey 

 

We are asking all learners in Y9 and above to take TEN MINUTES to complete the 

survey.  

  

Prizes!  HeppSY is pleased to include a prize draw for those students who complete the 

survey in full. These students will be entered into a prize draw to win one of 200 £10 

Amazon gift vouchers and four I-Pads are available (two students and two centres who 

complete the most surveys). 

 

http://bit.ly/HeppSYSurvey

